TO: Jackson County Chronicle

FROM: Melrose Area Swimming Pool

RE: Article for the Chronicle

MELROSE AREA SWIMMING POOL RECEIVES DONATIONS

The Melrose Area Swimming Pool received numerous donations and memorials during the 2nd Quarter of 2014 totaling \$2,140.00:

In Memory Of:	Donation By:
Helen Goodenough	Terry & Kathleen Blaken
	Duane & Cheryl Goodenough
	Roy & Kathleen Dunn
	James & Sandra Ramsey
	Dwaine & Ruth Busse
Marjorie Nordstrom & Irene Fernholz	James & Sandra Ramsey
Dee Otto	Debbie Peterson & Charlene Eggum
General Donations	Elizabeth Harebo – Donation and a new Pool Flag
	Steven & Cheryl Keivel
	Mary Hatlevig – Village Spring Garage Sale
	North Bend Lions Club

Special thanks to the Quad County Wild Turkey Association for donating \$1,500.00 of proceeds from their Turkey Banquet!

The Melrose Area Pool appreciates all donations and memorials! Without the continued support of the Community, the Pool would be unable to sustain itself.

Dan Ciechanowski Clerk/Treasurer Village of Melrose